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February 14, 2018  

Dear Friends of Manna House: 

Manna House is truly grateful for your support of our mission to banish hunger 
from Central Louisiana. Thanks to your generosity and many others, our 
employees and a host of volunteers are able to work timelessly from our kitchen 
in Alexandria to serve healthy and hot meals 365 days of the year to fellow 
citizens in need. 

We are excited to host the APT Pro Tour, formerly Adams, on March 12 – 17, 
2018 along with, the Hixson Ford Pro Am Golf Tournament and the Coco-Cola / 
Dr. Pepper Open.  We are inviting you to participate in the tournament which 
together we can continue our long standing community tradition of providing 
nourishment to any and all who visits Manna House.  It will ensure families and 
their children have access to a healthy meal at no cost. 

In addition to achieving the goal of banishing hunger in Central Louisiana by 
hosting this tournament, it provides a great opportunity to promote your business 
as well as your personal commitment and support of the less fortunate in our 
community.  All proceeds are dedicated to the Manna House.  Additionally, there 
will also be a positive impact on the local economy.  We anticipate over 200 
professional golfers plus family members and friends to visit our local 
community.  The hard dollars spent are then multiplied by a conservative 
turnover ratio of 4 times, to arrive at the economic impact of over $500,000.    

Enclosed is a list of sponsorship levels and an entry form for your golf team. 
Whether you’re a golfer or not, your donation is a great opportunity to show your 
support in helping the needy in our community. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you by Friday, February 23 and we’re very 
excited to work with you on this worthwhile endeavor. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me at (318) 664-3603 or Jessica Viator, 
Executive Director Manna House (318) 794-6840.  

May God continue to bless you and your family. 

 
Theresa Slater, Chairperson  
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